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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Open 
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February: 2/13 - Games night at Dennis and Cyndy Schaper’s home. 

           Starts at 3:00 p.m. 
2/27 - Members Meeting at Ardie’s Restaurant.  

March: 3/12 - Trip to the Winona Art Museum. Meet at Dresbach rest area 
           at 2:15 p.m. Leave at 2:30 p.m. Dinner after. 
3/27 - Members Meeting at Ardie’s Restaurant.  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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February 2011 Newsletter - January Meeting Notes 

General Meeting: Attendance: Dave and Kathy Fontanini, Charlie and Carol Britten, 
Mike and Cindi Carney, Mavis Nicolai, Ted and Kathy Pervin, Claude and Judy Mosley, 
and Jim and Judy Rowley.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting passed around for review.  

Treasurer’s Report: Last checks written were for the Holiday Party at Piggy’s and to 
Dave Fontanini for plaques.  

Governor’s Report: Convention in Chicago from June 18 through the 24th and August 7 
is the date for the Rally.  

Webmaster’s Report: No report.  

Event Chairperson: Sunday, February, 13, Games night at Dennis and Cyndy Schaper’s 
home. Starts at 3:00 p.m. Dinner at 5:00 p.m. Please bring at dish to pass and your own 
beverage. RSVP to Dave and Kathy by February 10.  

Sunday, February 27, Meeting at Ardie’s Restaurant. Order at 5:00 p.m. Meeting at 6:30 
p.m.  

Saturday, March 12, Trip to the Winona Art Museum. Meet at Dresbach rest area at 2:15 
p.m. Leave at 2:30 p.m. Dinner after.  

Sunday, April 17 will be our meeting date in April because of the Easter Holiday.  

Old Business: We received a thank you from Rotary Lights for participating in the 
parade.  

New Business: There will not be a sergeant at arms since the departure of Ron Parker. It 
is not a required position.  

It was discussed that we might want to have a booth at the March Car Show.  



Procedures for gifts when there is a death of a family member or acquaintance of the club 
were decided. If it is a family member flowers can be sent. If it is an acquaintance of the 
club a card can be sent.  

We will look into have a Facebook page for the club.  

There will be a discussion at the next meeting on if we should have an official color for 
club apparel.  

We have equipment from the Auto Cross that needs to be disposed of. It will be brought 
up at the next meeting.  

Adjournment: Motion was made by Claude Mosley to adjourn. Seconded by Dave 
Fontanini.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Kathy Pervin  
 

 

February Birthdays 
Jim Rowley 2/18 

Mavis Nicolai 2/25  

March Birthdays 
Cyndy Schaper 3/11 
Mike Carney 3/12 



Judy Rowley 3/17 
Tom Stibbe 3/22  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of February, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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